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MAY 2J S #7

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - TURKEY POINT - DOCKET NOS. 50-250 AND 50-251

This refers to a meeting that Mr. V. L. Brownlee and members of my staff held
with Mr. J. E. Moaba and members of your staff. The meeting was held, at your
request, in the Region II office on May 14, 1985. We discussed the current
status of the Turkey Point Plant Performance Enhancement Program and plans for
the meeting scheduled for May 23, 1985.

It is my opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided us with a
better understanding of your goals.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Original signed by V. L. Brownlee

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. M. Wethy, Vice President
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

C. J. Baker, Plant Manager
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

R. J. Acosta, Plant QA
' Superintendent

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Flordia
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